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From all the pupils, staff and Governors at Lambton Primary


Christmas Performances

Thank you to all the parents, carers and grandparents who attended our Christmas performances last week. 
The children were all fantastic and gave outstanding performances.


 

Spring term class assemblies
Thurs 24th Jan – Year 4
Thurs 7th Feb – Year 5
Thurs 14th March – Year 1
Thurs 28th March – Year 2
All class assemblies will start at 9.15am.

School closes
School closes for the Christmas Holiday on Thursday 20th December at 3.30pm and re-opens on Monday 7th January 2019. 
Afterschool Club will be open until 5.30pm on Thursday 20th December.  

 

Attendance
The whole school attendance for the first term is 96.2%.
Class attendance for the term was very close, with Year 6B winning with 97.9% and will enjoy a DVD and popcorn afternoon in January.
Reception – 96.5%
Year 1 –  96.7%
Year 2 – 96.1%
Year 3  – 94.1%
Year 4 – 96.4%
Year 5 – 95.6%
Year 6A- 96.9%
Year 6B – 97.9%
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Dinner money
Dinner money for next half term is £60 or £10 per week. Payments must be kept up to date. Parents must contact the school office if children want to change their meal pattern.
Panini Tuesday was so popular we are introducing ‘Popping Chicken Wednesday’ after Christmas. Any children on packed lunches who would like this meal on a Wednesday just send in £2 on the Monday of that week.
Menu
Popping Chicken, Seasoned twisters, salad or sweetcorn and desert

Chocolate tombola
Thank you for all the fantastic chocolate donations we received this year. All the children have had great fun buying tombola tickets to win some yummy chocolate and we raised £220.
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[bookmark: _GoBack]School Council have had a busy term. We have been selling poppies for Remembrance; Pudsey bear goodies for Children in Need. We have organised a chocolate tombola and sold raffle tickets for the Christmas raffle. 
Swimming lessons
After the Christmas holidays Year 5 will continue swimming lessons on a Tuesday afternoon, starting from Tuesday 8th January.
The payment for the first half term will be £15.00. Please make the payment before the first session.  Thank you.
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£209.00
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A huge thank you to Gentoo & Mrs Stothard who came into school and worked with the Y6 pupils to make Christmas wreaths and potted plants which we sold at the performances and raised £285 for our Friends of Lambton projects.


Guitar and Drumming
Guitar and drumming lessons will start again from Wednesday 10th January.
The payment for the half term is £30.
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A huge thanks you for all the donations we received for children in Need. We raised £209 and have received a certificate from Pudsey Bear.
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Extra-Curricular Activities
All extra-curricular activities will start back up again from Monday 7th January 2019.
Please see separate letter to book in places for activities. Payment must be received before the first session.
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Friends of Lambton

making memories for our children’
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